
          

 

June 10, 2022 

Case Number: MCS 22-783 

 

On Friday, June 10, 2022 the Madison Police Department requested the activation of the Major 

Case Squad of Greater St. Louis for a homicide that occurred at the Madison Meat Market 

located at 308 Madison Avenue in Madison, Illinois. 

On Thursday, June 9, 2022 at approximately 11:03 PM Madison Police Officers were dispatched 

to the business for a report of shots fired.  Upon arrival, a 28-year-old male was located in a 

vehicle on the parking lot suffering from injuries sustained from a gunshot wound.  The victim, 

later identified as Reginald P. Beasley III of East St. Louis, Illinois, was transported to a St. 

Louis area hospital where he was later pronounced deceased.  A second 35-year-old male 

suffered a non-life-threatening gunshot wound during the incident.  He received medical 

treatment at a local hospital and was released. 

The Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis is requesting assistance identifying a black in color 

passenger vehicle involved in this case.  The vehicle possibly has a white defect on the hood.  

Photos of the vehicle have been included. 

Investigators are currently following up on leads during the initial stages of the investigation.  

Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact the Major Case Squad of 

Greater St. Louis at 618-876-7182.  You may also contact Crime Stoppers at 866-371-TIPS.  

Callers can remain anonymous. 

 

Captain Jesse Phillips 

Shiloh Police Department 

Deputy Commander, Major Case Squad 

 



 


